
 

 
In-School Administration Leadership Opportunities for Indigenous Candidates 

 
Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools is Saskatchewan’s largest Catholic school division, serving 
over 19,500 students across 50 schools in Saskatoon, Biggar, Humboldt, Warman and Martensville. 
Our division continues to adapt for the future through the implementation of innovative programming 
within a unique, faith-filled learning environment. We are pleased to serve a student population of 
over 3,500 Indigenous students and are committed to a robust response to the Truth and 
Reconciliation Commission’s Calls to Action and to partnership with First Nations and Métis families 
and communities. 
 
In collaboration with families and our community partners, we have developed a variety of programs 
to foster Indigenous student belonging, participation and success. Greater Saskatoon Catholic 
Schools offers a kindergarten to grade nine Cree Bilingual program at St. Frances School, a core 
Michif language program at St. Michael School, cultural programming at Oskâyak High School, a 
state-of-the-art fitness facility at E. D. Feehan Catholic High School, as well as a nationally 
recognized social pediatrics program at St. Mary’s Wellness and Education Centre. 
 
Applications for the positions of Elementary Principals, Vice Principals and High School Vice 
Principals are invited from Indigenous candidates, with duties commencing at the start of the 2022-
2023 school year. Assignments will include choice placements at Indigenous and community 
schools in Saskatoon. These leadership positions will provide an exciting challenge for candidates 
who possess strong administrative, human relations, communication, curriculum and instruction 
skills. 
 
Individuals applying for these roles should possess the following: 

• Strong knowledge and experience integrating instructional leadership principles 

• Understanding and experience with community integration 

• Demonstrated improvement of student learning outcomes 

• Extensive knowledge of strategies to support the retention and success of Indigenous 
students 

• Commitment to the ideals and principles of Catholic Education 
 
Preference may be given to applicants who possess: 

• A post-graduate degree in education 

• Competency in an Indigenous language 
 
Candidates seeking these positions must complete the online application process 
https://www.applitrack.com/gscs/onlineapp/ - Job Opportunity 2306. Applications and any other 
documentation are to be submitted on or before January 28, 2022.  
 
Anyone requiring assistance with their online application submission or questions regarding the 
positions are encouraged to reach out to Emily Martell, Assistant Manager of Human Resource 
Services, at (306) 659-7042 or by email at Emartell@gscs.ca. 
 

Rooted in faith. Growing in knowledge. Reaching out to transform the world. 
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